
 
 
 

May 16, 2022 
Recommendation for Safety & Security Project 

 
 
The current security system no longer meets the needs of the district. Multiple events in the district have 
continued to affirm this situation and justified a review of the current system. This winter a district team 
reviewed the current  system and potential solutions. It was decided in March to seek bids. After review 
of the four bids received, the recommendation is to award Bluum Technology (formerly Terany) the bid. 
 
Bluum will provide the Verkada Security solution that includes video surveillance, door access, vape 
detection and cloud hosting/monitoring services. The bid includes a 5 year licensing agreement and 10 
year equipment warranty for a total project cost of $408,673.82. 
 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR A VIDEO SURVEILLANCE SYSTEM UPGRADE 
 
Project Bid submitted by:  

1.​ Bluum Technologies $408,673.82 
2.​ Byte Speed  $436,554.00 
3.​ Heartland Business Systems $512,988.01 
4.​ Embark IT $555,076.28 

 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1p76d629JCntUydjAEYH1x66gG47rkTDu4m8riri1BtE/edit
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1neboQevTVjSpXJCHP1ueqOjZEwWdrOq8TSAT4nQPktY/edit?usp=sharing

